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Panasonic Recognizes Square 9® Softworks with 2017 Partner Leadership Award 
 

Square 9 Awarded at Panasonic’s 2017 Meeting of Partner Software Vendors 
 

NEW HAVEN, CONN., May 10, 2017 – Square 9® Softworks, developer of award-winning Enterprise Content 
Management (ECM) solutions, has been recognized with the Panasonic Partner Leadership Award at the 2017 
Meeting of Partner Software Vendors, held in Fukuoka, Japan on April 24, 2017.  

Presented by Peter Bedell, Sr. Business Development Manager at Panasonic System Communications 
Company of North America, Square 9 was honored in recognition of their outstanding collaboration and 
communication with Panasonic in developing their 2016 business strategy. The synergy between Panasonic’s 
gold-standard scanners and Square 9’s best-in-class software solutions is delivering innovation to both Resellers 
and end users by dramatically expanding document capture capabilities. 

"Square 9 is extremely grateful to be recognized with this honor from our partners at Panasonic," said Stephen 
Young, Square 9 President & CEO. "Our ability to share a single vision in solution delivery is what makes this 
relationship so unique and makes it work so well." 

“The partnership we have formed with Square 9 is exemplary in every way, which is the reason they were 
chosen for the Partner Leadership Award,” said Bedell. “The synergy of our products and the chemistry of our 
teams is a recipe for success. Panasonic is proud to have our business so closely aligned with Square 9.”  

The event also included representatives from ABBYY, Aprima Medical Software, Cranel, CVision, along with 
key reseller partners Systel Business Equipment and The Ray Morgan Company. 

For more information on the partnership, visit www.square-9.com/press-releases/square-9-panasonic.  

 
About Panasonic System Communications Company 

Panasonic System Communications Company of North America, Division of Panasonic Corporation of North 
America, delivers reliable technology solutions for government and commercial enterprises, nonprofit 
organizations, creative professionals and SMBs. Learn more at us.panasonic.com/business-solutions/.  

About Square 9 Softworks 

As a trendsetting software development firm, Square 9 is a creative force in the next generation of both on 
premise and cloud-enabled Content Management solutions. Intensely customer-focused and highly 
responsive, Square 9 delivers effective, value-driven solutions and has achieved a reputation for excellence 
in meeting the rapidly evolving needs of its customers. In addition to GlobalSearch®, the award-winning 
Content Management solution platform, Square 9 has been widely recognized for its diverse portfolio of 
products including solutions for Document Capture Automation, Business Process Automation and Web Forms 
Management. Square 9 Softworks distributes its solutions internationally through a network of highly skilled 
Channel Resellers from its corporate office in New Haven, Connecticut. www.square-9.com. 
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